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Parents need to have choices for their children to attend school that fit their needs. 

Charter schools have an uphill battle finding accommodations to their community and 

be able to afford purchasing land in the given school districts. There needs to be 

flexibility in extend the boundaries. Parents already are trying hard to drive longer 

distances to make sure their children make it to a school that strives to work for 

parents and raise the bar for education.  


